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To America’s Ethanol Producers:  
 
From the bottom of my heart, thank you. As an industry, you have rallied together to 
donate ethanol, produce hand sanitizer and contribute to your communities as America 
fights COVID-19. It’s going to take all of us to rebound from the effects of this pandemic, 
and I know you are doing your part. 
 
Enclosed, please find a donation of FDA-registered, ASTM Level 1 face masks. I 
personally sourced these masks and am providing them to you as a key partner of 
Richard Childress Racing. I want to make sure you know how much I value our 
partnership, and how much I value the ethanol industry.  
 
These are the same masks team members are currently wearing at our race shop in 
Welcome, North Carolina. Several other race teams are wearing them as well. We have 
returned to work and NASCAR racing has resumed in a safe and socially distant 
manner.  
 
These are tough times but please know that I appreciate you.  
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
Richard Childress  
Chairman and CEO 
Richard Childress Racing 
 
 
 


